
 

St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Holloway, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 
Tel:  01666 822331:  Email: admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk 

Website:  www.st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk 
29th June 2020 

 
Dear Parents of Current Y5 Children 
 
Y6 Residential Trip to Kilvrough Manor – Rescheduled Dates 
 
Further to the information meeting which many of you attended with your children, and our letter 
dated 3rd March, I write to confirm that we have now postponed our residential trip to Kilvrough 
Manor on the Gower Peninsula, originally booked for the first week in September 2020. The trip 
will now take place from Tuesday 2nd – Friday 5th March 2021.  We have been in discussion 
with the centre manager and have been reassured of all the precautions which are being put into 
place to ensure everything will be as safe as possible. 
 
At the centre, fully trained and qualified instructors, together with the support of school staff, 
provide instruction for a full programme of outdoor pursuits in a safe and secure environment.  
The outdoor pursuits most likely to be provided include: water-based activities, abseiling, 
climbing, caving, team-building and independence skills. 
 
The cost of this four day trip will be £270 per pupil and we are delighted to confirm that the PFA 
have kindly agreed to pay the additional cost of transport there and back.  At this stage, we are 
asking parents for a deposit of £75, to be paid by the deadline of Monday 20th July, as we need 
to confirm numbers to Kilvrough Manor to secure the booking.  If we have not received the 
completed reply slip and deposit by this date, it might be that a place cannot be booked for your 
child. The final balance of £195 will be due no later than Tuesday 15th December 2020.  If any 
parents would like to pay in instalments, please feel free to set this up with the school office. 
 
Please note that payments for trips will now be via your personal ParentPay account.  
Please log in to make your payment – you will be able to access this shortly. 
 
If you think you are entitled to Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, please contact the school office 

and you may be able to have part or all of this trip funded by the school.  Follow this link: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals to check your eligibility. 

We look forward to receiving your completed reply slip (page 2), together with confirmation of 
deposit payment by latest Monday 20th July.  Thank you very much to all those parents who have 
already paid their deposits. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us in the School Office, Mr Dawson 
or Mrs Woods.  We are really looking forward to this very exciting and worthwhile residential trip 
and to being back together again in the not too distant future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Nicola Kershaw 
School Office (01666 822331) 
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Y6 Residential Trip to Kilvrough Manor : Tuesday 2nd March – Friday 5th March 2021 
 

 
 
I would/would not (circle) like my child …………………………………………………….. (name)  
to participate in the residential trip to Kilvrough Manor 2021.   
 
 
          I have previously paid my deposit of £75 into the school’s bank account. 
 
 
          I have paid my deposit of £75 online using my new ParentPay account. 
 
(Deposit is due by Monday 20th July 2020.) 
 
          I agree to pay the remaining balance of £195 by ParentPay by 15th December 2020. 
  
  
          I would like to pay the balance in 5 monthly instalments August – December, £39 per 
          month.  Please set this up for me in my ParentPay account. 
 
 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
 
Date _____________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


